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Daily Schedule 
8:25 a.m. – Supervision Begins 
• Students should not arrive prior to 8:25 a.m.  

8:25 a.m. – Breakfast Begins 

8:40 a.m. – First Bell 

8:50 a.m. – Tardy Bell, breakfast 

endss 

3:30 p.m. – Dismissal 

____________________________ 
 

Friday, 10/6/17 

1-hour late start (District PD) 

Spirit Day 

Monday 10/9/17 

Girl Scout Sign-Up Night, 6:00-7:00 

Tuesday 10/10/17 

Soccer—Carver Blue vs.  

Table Mound, 4:00 

PTG meeting, 6:30-7:30  

Wednesday 10/11/17 

Kindergarten to Swiss Valley and  

Asbury Park 

3rd Grade to Dubuque Symphony 

Soccer—Carver Yellow vs.  

Fulton, 4:00 

Thursday 10/12/17 

1G and 1T to Asbury Fire Station, 

9:00-10:20 

1C and 1L to Asbury Fire Station,  

10:00-11:20 

Friday 10/13/17 

1-hour late start (District PD) 

Tuesday 10/17/17 

Fund Raiser pick-up, 4:00-8:00 

Parent/Teacher Conferences and  

Book Fair, 4:10-7:50 

Wednesday 10/18/17 

School Picture Day 

Parent/Teacher Conferences and  

Book Fair, 4:10-8:30 

Thursday 10/19/17 

No School 

Parent/Teacher Conferences and  

Book Fair, 8:10 a.m.-1:10 p.m. 

Friday 10/20/17 

No School 

Upcoming Events 
10/23/17 2nd grade to radio station 

10/23/17 Skate Night 

10/25/17 2V Book Club 

10/26/17 2T Book Club 

10/27/17 2B Book Club 

11/10/17 Holiday Event and Silent 

Auction 

 
 

Principal’s Corner 
 

Morning Arrival Time: Please 

be sure that your children DO 

NOT arrive to school prior to 

8:25 a.m. as there is no 

supervision until that time.  

Also, students are not allowed to 

play on the playground or 

playground equipment during 

the morning line-up time.  Upon 

arrival students should go 

directly to their assigned lines. 

 

Crosswalks: For your safety, 

students and parents are urged 

to use the designated crosswalks 

on the way to and from school.  

We have staff present to assist 

students and parents at most 

crosswalks close to Carver.  Our 

main goal is to get students to 

and from school safely.  Parents 

can support the use of 

designated crosswalks by 

modeling the appropriate use for 

their children.  

 

 
 

 

 

Cooler Temperatures: We are 

seeing much cooler 

temperatures (especially in the 

morning).  With that said, I 

would ask that you make a point 

to ensure your child is leaving 

the house dressed appropriately 

for the weather.  If they have a 

light jacket or sweatshirt, they 

should be wearing it to school.  

They can always put it in their 

book bag if the temperature 

warms up later in the day. 

 

Mr. Maloney 

____________________ 

 
Carver News 

 

Parent/Teacher 

Conference Scheduling 
 

Parent/Teacher Conferences will 

be held on October 17th, 18th, 

and 19th. If you have not yet 

scheduled your conference, 

please log on to the online 

Conference Scheduler. A link to 

this site can be found on the 

Carver Homepage. If you are 

unable to schedule online, 

please call the office for 

assistance, 563-552-4500. 

 

 

 

 



________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

It’s an Amazing Day to be a Carver Cougar! 
 

 
 

School Pictures 
 

Wednesday, October 18th is 

School Picture Day! You should 

receive a flyer today with 

information about how to order 

and purchase your child’s 

pictures. All students will have 

their picture taken, even if they 

are not ordering a package. 

Please check the flyer from 

Siebe Studio for information 

about picture day. 

 

 

Second Grade Update 
 

Second grade is off to a great 

start! We began our year 

practicing routines and 

procedures through games, 

literature, and activities.  Second 

graders are beginning to write a 

simple paragraph that includes a 

topic sentence, details, and a 

closing sentence.  They are, 

also, learning about the Six 

Traits of good writing.  In 

LEAD21, we are studying roles 

at home, school, and in the 

community.  Students are 

learning about numbers and 

patterns on a 200 chart, 

graphing, and how to create and 

solve number sentences in 

math.  We began our science 

unit on solids and liquids and 

learned about the three different 

types of communities in social 

studies.  Second grade is 

looking forward to a great year 

of learning!   

 

 

 

 

News from the Art Room 

A big thank-you to the 

following fifth grade students 

who painted windows after 

school: 

Eliana Gerken, Grace Gabel, 

Melia McDonnell, Amari 

Cunningham, Shayla Murphy, 

Hanna Dolan, Dylan Werimant, 

Korbin Deutsch, Hailae 

Blockinger, Madelyn Johnson, 

Mahi Patel, Eve Heiar, Lauren 

Bergeron, Teagon James, and 

Ella Kiefer. 

They did an amazing job! 

 

Artsonia Update 
 

We are off to a great start!  We 

are starting to upload and 

publish works of art.  If you 

have any problems viewing your 

child’s artwork, just email me at 
sdeppe@dbqschools.org 

 

Third Grade Pottery 
 

The pinch-pot animals will be 

going home during conferences.  

After your conference please 

stop by the display case and 

pick-up your child’s pottery.  

  

Art Work 
 

During conferences, please walk 

through the building and enjoy 

all the great works of art! 

 

Thanks, 

Mrs. Lammer 

Mrs. Deppe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTG News 
 

Holiday Event and Silent 

Auction 
 

PTG is looking for crafters and 

vendors for our Holiday Event 

and Silent Auction on 

November 10th.  Vendors can 

either participate by donating an 

item to the silent auction or 

purchasing a table for the 

vendor show. Contact Stephanie 

at  sswolter74@gmail.com or 

Tammy at 

Tammywood15@gmail.com  

with any questions. Deadline is  

October 31st.  

 

 

 

 

Box Tops and 

 Milk Moola 
 

Please continue to collect Box 

Tops for Education and Kwik 

Trip/Kwik Star Milk Moola. We 

will no longer be keeping 

classroom totals, but Carver still 

benefits from their collection.  

We do NOT collect Campbell’s 

Soup labels, Swiss Valley milk 

caps, or pop tabs. 
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